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Cahill Sponsors the Korean American Community
Foundation Gala

Date: 05/11/22

Cahill is proud to have sponsored the Korean American Community Foundation’s (KACF) 20th Anniversary Gala on
Wednesday, May 11, 2022. Held in-person this year at Cipriani Wall Street in New York, the gala celebrated the
accomplishments of the individuals and organizations of the KACF community who have worked to raise funds to
support KACF’s efforts to lift up Korean and Asian Americans and create a vibrant society where everyone can thrive.

Founded in 2002, KACF funds community-based non-profit organizations working to improve lives and transform
communities in the Korean and Asian American communities in the greater New York area. Since its inception, KACF
has awarded more than $10 million in grants to promote the economic empowerment of those most vulnerable.

For more information and to learn how you can support, please click here.
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